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Gautho, Julia

From: Steven Plumb <splumb@mac.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 10:29 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Diversion of Trail from the railroad bed

Dear City Council, 
 
 Please don’t allow the RTC to move the future SC County bicycle trail from the Rail right of way to Capitola city streets. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Steven Plumb 


